St Thomas Becket

Catholic Primary School Birchanger Road London SE25 5BN

Head teacher Noel Campbell Tel: (020) 8654 3006

19-10-2022

Dear Parents,

As you are aware Mrs Fewtrell is currently on sick leave and we are not yet able to confirm a return date. It is extremely difficult to find class teachers midterm but we have been fortunate to identify Miss Perrin at very short notice and she will stay with St Anne's class until 11 November, when she is leaving the country to travel.

From 14 November, another very experienced teacher, Miss Hughes will take responsibility for St Anne's class. I know you will show Miss Hughes the support you have given to Miss Perrin during this challenging period and we hope to have Mrs Fewtrell back to resume her teaching duties as soon as possible.

With regard to St Anne's Parents' Open Evening planned for 16th and 24th November, **these meetings will now take place on Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th November, from 4.00pm until 6.30pm.**

You will be sent a letter after half term with the details of how to book.

You are also more than welcome to come in to view the <u>children's work</u> in the classroom on these days.

I will keep you updated as and when I am able and thank you for your continued understanding and support.

Yours sincerely,

N. Compall

Mr N Campbell Headteacher

Email: admin@thomasbecket.croydon.sch.uk Fax: (020) 8656 6282